
Grampian Police 
is asking members 
of the community 
to help us tackle 
crime in your 
local Cove area. 

We are pleased 
to report that 
there has been 

a reduction in youth annoyance-type 
calls to the Cove area during the month 
of March, and we would like to obtain 
feedback on the current issues affecting 
the local community at present.

Grampian Police are planning to hold 
a drop-in type Surgery at the local 
Cove Police Office at Loirston Avenue 
later this year.  We are keen to have 
your feedback on this idea in advance, 
and your suggestions on how this surgery 
would benefit the Cove Community 
would be greatly appreciated.

Local Cove officer, Constable Jake 
Woo said, “It is anticipated that the 
Surgery would be an informal event, 
allowing local residents and businesses 
the opportunity to speak face to face 
with a Police officer.  This would enable 
the chance to report ongoing issues or 
problems you may be experiencing, ask 

for advice, or just have a chat about 
anything that you may be unsure or 
concerned about in your local area”.
He added, “It is hoped that the Surgery 
would offer a convenient method of 
information sharing with the Police, and 
any information provided can be treated 
anonymously if you wish.  This would 
allow the Police to tackle some of the 
present issues affecting Cove, and direct 
resources suitably to support the needs of 
the Cove community”.

Please forward your thoughts on this 
Surgery to Constable Jake Woo using the 
contact details above. 

In the meantime, Constables Jake Woo 
and John Fiddes will continue to patrol 
the Cove area and encourage local 
residents and businesses to engage with 
them.

Non Emergency   0845 600 5 700
Crime Stoppers   0800 555 111

For home security information visit
www.readyscotland.org

Police Constables J Fiddes 0372 and J Woo 0991 are based at Nigg 
Police Station/Cove Police Office, Library Building, Loirston Avenue.
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Report flytipping to
 

08456 08 09 19
or

01224 219281


